
Please be advised that St Leonard’s is on a hill and much of the
surrounding area is on an incline. Therefore, if you are travelling by car,
public transport or walking to the Hospice this is something you may
wish to consider when planning your journey.

The main approach and entrance to the Hospice is set at a gradient
which can make access difficult to negotiate, particularly if you are a
wheelchair user or if you have mobility issues.

Accessibility


